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Lulworth House Residential Care Home ladies head to the seaside

On Wednesday 17 July some of our ladies from Lulworth House Residential Care Home enjoyed a trip to the seaside.

We took six ladies for a walk around Herne Bay pier and by the sea. We all looked the part in our sun hats!

After the fresh air we went to the pub for fish and chips, which was delicious.

All our ladies looked so happy and relaxed; it was a really super day out.
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